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A Wonderful Spring Semester at the Global Café  
During the spring semester, the Global Café had 18 various cultural or language courses. The Global Café had two events
in the spring semester. First, we had a presentation and quiz contest about  Australia and Aboriginal culture. Then, we
had a fun and festive Hawaiian night with some dancing and a lot of laughs.

Student Comments....

Global Café Newsletter

What is the Global Café?

空きコマがある時は行くようにしていたのですが、居心地がよく, 留学生と話ができます" 
"I appreciate for this semester. I hope the Global Café will be open more freely and we can meet with many foreign students." 
"先生方の雰囲気やクラス全体のモチベーションが高く、刺激の多い素晴らしい経験をする事が出来たと思う。このよう
なチャンスをいただき, 本当にありがとうございます"
"Thank you very much for making a wonderful class!"

Global Café Autumn Semester Courses 2021 (October 4th - December 24th)

Global Café Student Committee
The Global Café student committee aims to promote Kagawa University's Students to the world. As
well, this group is open to everyone. During the spring semester, the GCSC hosted a successful
event named Virtual Global Café. The GCSC invites you to take part in their autumn semester
events like Halloween and Christmas, as well as another Virtual Global Café . If you want to
become a member of the GCSC or join events, you can find them on Instagram or email to
gcsc.kagawa.uni@gmail.com

The Global Café is a great place to collaborate with new and old friends. Make
your ideas become a reality by creating your own learning space. At the Global
Café, students are free to use fast Wi-fi, projectors, tablet computers, and electronic
black boards. If you are interested in studying foreign languages or culture, we will
help find a course that suits you. 

Scan the QR
Code to get

more
information and  

register for
courses  

The students were very happy with 85% saying they had a great experience, and 96% commented they will join lessons in the autumn
semester.



During International Week on December 14th from 6 to 7:30pm, students will
simulate a Model United Nations Debate. Come and see what skills you can learn
by joining a MUN event. If you wish to participate in Model United Nations,
please feel free to contact the Global Café GCSC .

During the Autumn Semester, we will have events involving Switzerland,
Scotland, and Malaysia. Please join us and learn about the unique history and
culture of these three great countries.

English Presentation 
 Contest

The theme for this year's English Presentation Contest is 'Coexisting in Society'.
We are looking for students who wish to make a presentation on how we can
create an environment where everyone is equal. This popular event is an excellent
chance to motivate yourself and the people around you. Give it a try!

English Haiku
Contest

We are happy to announce the Kagawa University English Haiku Contest for 2021.
Participants may write their haiku in English on any topic. The winning haiku will
be uploaded to the Kagawa University homepage, and also will be published in an
online haiku column. Why don't you give it a try?

If you have any questions, please contact the Global Café on LINE.
TEL: 087-832-1148   Email: globalcafe@kagawa-u.ac.jp

Special Guest
Speakers

We are proud to invite a group of distinguished guests who will present on various
topics such as Cross-cultural Translation, International Travel and Education, as
well as Foreign Cultures. In addition, students from Kagawa University will speak
about their involvement in the 'Program Sanuki' and other Globally-Minded
activities. 

Featured Autumn Semester Courses

TOEIC Speaking and
Writing 

Most are familiar with the TOEIC Listening and Reading Test, but the Global Café
offers the chance for students who wish to take the TOEIC Speaking and Writing
Test. This course will focus on the skills needed to be more confident with
speaking and writing. If you wish to greatly improve your English and gain career
skills , this course is what you need. Contact the Global Café at
globalcafe@kagawa-u.ac.jp to register for the course.

Other Events and Activities

International Lunch
This online  event is held every Tuesday from 12:10 to 12:50 throughout the
Autumn semester.  International Lunch is a fun casual way to listen to other
students, ask questions, and to share your ideas. 

Countries in Focus

Spotlight on International Week - December 8th to 15th

Global
Citizens 
 SDGs

The Global Citizens course will introduce you to Sustainable Development Goals.
Each lesson will focus on a particular Global Issue and its associated SDGs. Then
students will discuss, debate and negotiate possible solutions. This active learning
course is great for students who wish to expand their knowledge of the world,
meet new friends, increase vocabulary, and improve critical thinking skills.


